# Pet Report



## Pet Report Example



It is nice if pet shops provide useful information on how to look after pets. Each person in your group is going to write a report that describes the animal you chose before. It should explain what things people should buy. It should also explain what people should do to keep their pet healthy.



Read the following pet report and answer the questions below.

### Taking Care of a Rainbow Stag Beetle is Easy!

Rainbow stag beetles are beautiful animals. They are mostly green and red which are good colors to keep them camouflaged in rainforests. They have hard outer wings and can fly. Their legs have sharp claws so that they can hold onto and climb up trees. They also have mandibles which they use to fight with other insects. You should see them do these things.

You need to buy a few things if you want to have a rainbow stag beetle. Firstly, you will need a nice container to keep your beetle in. Secondly, you should buy some humus and pieces of wood for your beetle to walk on. Thirdly, you should also buy some beetle jelly to feed it. It is best to buy all these things at the start.

It's important that you take care of your rainbow stag beetle. You need to change the beetle jelly every few days. You must not give it watermelon because it will make your beetle sick. You must add a little bit of water into the container too. It would be best if you wipe the inside of the container to stop it from smelling. If you do these things, you will have a very happy rainbow stag beetle.

Questions:

- 1. Describe what a rainbow stag beetle looks like?
- 2. What things can a rainbow stag beetle do?
- 3. What do you need to buy for a rainbow stag beetle?

4. What should you do to keep the rainbow stag beetle healthy?

## Using Adjectives



Adjectives can make your writing more interesting. Try using adjectives in your writing.



Use adjectives to make the following passage more descriptive. You can use words from the chart if you want.



Adjectives Describing Shape	Adjectives Describing Size
broad	big
crooked	colossal
circular	great
distorted	gigantic
flat	huge
hollow	large
narrow	miniature
round	short
square	long
skinny	tall
steep	thin
wide	tiny

Elephants are	a animal. They
have	bodies. Elephants have
leg	s. Their trunks are
El	ephants have
tusks. They also h	ave ears.
Elephants are	mammals.



Now that you have practiced using adjectives to make sentences more interesting, please try to use lots of adjectives in the sentences you will write in this workbook.

## Appearance Paragraph



You are going to write a paragraph that describes the pet you chose and what things it can do.

#### Example:

Rainbow stag beetles are beautiful animals. They are mostly green and red which are good colors to keep them camouflaged in rainforests. They have hard outer wings and can fly. Their legs have sharp claws so that they can hold onto and climb up trees. They also have mandibles which they use to fight with other insects. You should see them do these things.



Brainstorm your ideas below. You need to have at least three ideas, but you can add more to make your paragraph interesting.



Use your ideas above to write a paragraph that explains what your animal looks like and how it uses its body parts to do things. Don't forget you need a topic sentence, at least three supporting details, and a concluding sentence.

## Things You Need Paragraph



You are going to write a paragraph that explains what things someone should buy to look after the pet.

#### Example:

You need to buy a few things if you want to have a rainbow stag beetle. Firstly, you will need a nice container to keep you beetle in. Secondly, you should buy some humus and pieces of wood for your beetle to walk on. Thirdly, you should also buy some beetle jelly to feed it. It is best to buy all these things at the start.



Brainstorm your ideas below. You need to have at least three ideas, but you can add more to make your paragraph interesting.



Use your ideas above to write a paragraph that explains what people should buy to look after their pet. Don't forget you need a topic sentence, at least three supporting details, and a concluding sentence.

## Keep the Pet Healthy Paragraph



You are going to write a paragraph that explains what people should do to keep their pet healthy.

#### Example:

It's important that you take care of your rainbow stag beetle. You need to change the beetle jelly every few days. You must not give it watermelon because it will make your beetle sick. You must add a little bit of water into the container too. It would be best if you wipe the inside of the container to stop it from smelling. If you do these things, you will have a very happy rainbow stag beetle.



Brainstorm your ideas below. You need to have at least three ideas, but you can add more to make your paragraph interesting.



Use your ideas above to write a paragraph that explains what people should do to keep their pet healthy. Don't forget you need a topic sentence, at least three supporting details, and a concluding sentence.

Ву:	
	_
	_
	_
	_
	_
	_
	_
	_
	_
	_
	_
	_
	_
	_